JOIN Cub Scout Pack 3333 !!!

ALL 1st through 5th Grade Boys & their Parents are invited to attend our

October Pack Meeting Thursday October 16th, 7-8:30 PM @ St. E’s
Contact Jim Krzyzanowski at 616-0224 or pack3333@krzyzanowski.com for more info.
We hope that you will consider Scouting for your sons this year. Cub Scouting is a family oriented program for boys in 1st through 5th grades. A year-round, home-centered program used by community organizations, it emphasizes involvement between boys and their parents, adult leaders, and friends.

Cub Scouts take part in activities of specific interest just for them. Adventuresome, outdoor programs are encouraged for Cub Scouts, including field trips, picnics, outings, and campouts.
You are also invited to the Cub Scout Pack 3333 Haunted Forest (Halloween Party) on Saturday October 25th, 6-8 PM @ the Environmental Center.
During the school year, Pack 3333 meets once a month on Thursdays @ St. E’s. Then the boys get together by age groups or grades as a Den twice per month. In our Pack, the entire family is welcome to attend most Scouting events.

Scouting is meant to be something that the boys get involved with and stick with for many years. 1st graders start off in a Tiger Den. 2nd graders are in a Wolf Den. 3rd graders are in a Bear Den. And 4th & 5th graders are in a Webelos Den. All boys new to Scouts would first complete their Bobcat requirements. Then they move on to completing the achievements necessary to receive their rank badge. In February of their 5th grade year, they cross over to Boy Scouts and a Boy Scout Troop where they will hopefully work to achieve rank of Eagle Scout by the time they are 18.

Our Pack Meetings are usually on the 3rd Thursday of the month. We go tobogganing in December. In February we hold a Pinewood Derby. And in May, we have Family Campout at Camp Lutherhaven. We participate in the Wizard’s Overnight, Day Camp, and Long Term Camp over the summer.

Our Pack Website is: http://packs.scouter.com/in/pack3333/
If you have any questions, please contact Jim Krzyzanowski @ 616-0224 or pack3333@krzyzanowski.com.
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